Re-referral of a child to the AS Team
​​​​​
Why might I re-refer?
There are many reasons why you may make a re-referral to the AS team, some of these are listed below:

· There have been changes in the child’s home life which is affecting the child’s behaviour.

· The child is changing.  As children grow they have to re-adjust to changes in themselves and this can be difficult for young people on the autism spectrum.  You may need some specific information about relationships or sex education to help the young person manage a puzzling time of life.

· The strategies you have been advised to use may need to be developed in order to make them more age appropriate.

· The young person may be under-going an important transition, for example from secondary school to post-16 education.

· You may become puzzled as to why strategies that once worked well with an individual child are not longer effective.

· You may be worried about changes in a young person’s mood and feel that you need some expert advice about this.

· A child has had an exclusion from school.

How do I re-refer?
Before you make the referral you will need to consult with your colleagues to ensure that the recommended strategies have been put into place consistently.   We hope that you will also have visited one of the local Hub schools and discussed your concerns with a member of the AS Team.

When you have done all of the above please follow the link to BSO and fill in a Spotlight Referral Form.  Please take time to fill this in very carefully before you return this to us. 

Occasionally there are situations that require a rapid response to a problem, particularly where a young person may have harmed him/herself or others.  Where you feel that the situation that faces you constitutes an emergency please contact the AS team on 01274 385833 or make direct contact with a teacher in your local teaching team.  

